
 

PRESS RELEASE 

Due to the global spread of the COVID-19 outbreak, VIP HOTELS would like to inform its guests: 

 The Group’s properties received the Safe & Clean seal, given by Turismo de Portugal, for complying 

with the required health measures; 

 

 All necessary precautions and measures advised by the Portuguese Health Authorities are under way. 

Although being fully aware of the risks of contagion that may exist, VIP Hotels considers that its 

operation should be kept, and in line with the instructions of the Portuguese Authorities, being able to 

serve its customers, as well as the population in general. Therefore, 1 hotel will remain open: 

 

o VIP Executive Arts Hotel 

 

 In the meantime, considering that the remaining hotels of the group will temporarily cease its 

operations, guests will be transferred to the property mentioned above; 

 

 For any other requests, please do not hesitate to consult our website www.viphotels.com , where it is 

possible to find all relevant information regarding contacts and reservations. 

With our best regards, 

 

      01/05/2020 

 

http://www.viphotels.com/

